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MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE 
Ellen Akers, Helen Becker, Earnest Brooks, Livia Calahan, 
Kirk Calma, Latasha Campbell, Melanie Christensen, Brad 
Comeaux, Brooke Daniels, Leslie Garcia, Catina Gilmore, 
Sarah Hernandez, Yesenia Hernandez, James Husband, 
Susan Jackson, Irene Lilley, Faith Longorio, Leslie Manly, 
Amparo Martinez, Ginger McKay, Michele McNally, Evelyn 
Mexas, Tameka Mills, Kristen Olin, Marissa Phillips, 
Shannon Ramirez, Kelsey Roark, , Arin Vara, Yvonne 
Vargas, Cristina Vega 
 
WELCOME 
Susan Jackson welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
 
CONVOCATION DISCUSSION 
Susan Jackson mentioned that we have had feedback 
regarding different suggestions that we may be interested 
in instead of our normal convocation.  Suggestions and 
ideas were learning from our peers like we do at 
GiantCon, team building activities, and team games.  A 
link will be emailed to the committee for input.  You will 
have 2 weeks to discuss with your principal and campus 
staff and complete the JotForm. Ms. Jackson will present 
feedback at our next principal meeting on November 
14th. 
 
DIP/CIP REVIEW 
Ginger McKay communicated that it is time to complete 
the November Formative for the 2023-2024 DIP. 
Information and documents were emailed earlier this 
week to ILC members about the process to complete the 
percentage review and proposal of any revisions.  
Response information should be returned by November 
27th. 
 

 
ADVANCED ACADEMIC STEERING 
COMMITTEE 
Dr. Shannon Ramirez spoke about hosting the next 
advanced academics steering committee meeting on 
December 14th at 4:00 p.m.  In the presentation, she 
mentioned that we would be developing a strategic 
plan as well as GT testing, Advanced Placement 
course/testing, OnRamps, and UIL. You are invited to 
attend, as well as inform your campuses that they are 
also welcome to attend and give their input for future 
advanced academics initiatives.  
 
AFTER-HOUR PROFESSIONAL 
DEVELOPMENT 
Livia Callahan informed committee members about 
after school PD.  December 7th there will be a PD that 
provides curriculum clarity and updates on new units.  
Fun giveaways such as books and Math curriculum will 
be provided. 
 
DISTRICT CALENDARS 
The calendar committee has been working on 3 
different calendars.  Leslie Garcia said that November 
13th is the next meeting and shortly after that the goal is 
to send the calendars out for voting.   
   
ELA STEERING COMMITTEE 
Dr. Ellen Akers made everyone aware of how 
appreciative and important teacher involvement 
feedback is and that we are focusing on it.  Sarah 
Flusche will be running the ELA Steering Committee.  
Your principal can nominate up to 3 people per campus  
 



 

 

November 1, 2023 
 
 
 
 
for 3 after school meetings.  We are asking that you have 
at least 4 years teaching experience since there will be 
sub committees and adjustments that makes learning 
experience exceptional.  We want the best curriculum 
possible for you. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:33 p.m. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING DATE 
December 20, 2023 


